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July 3, 2024 
The Evergreen State College 
Office of Admissions 
2700 Evergreen Parkway NW 
Olympia, WA 98505 
 
Dear Graduate Admissions Committee,  
 
For your review and consideration, it is my pleasure to submit this letter of recommendation for 
John Perry’s admission to the Master’s in Environmental Science program at the Evergreen State 
College. 
 
My name is Trevor McConchie and I serve as the Federal Lands Assistant Division Manager in 
the Forest Resilience Division at the Washington State Department of Natural Resources and as 
John’s direct supervisor.  In this role, I oversee the Federal Lands Section and have had the 
incredible opportunity to work with John and not only support him but learn from him and his 
worldly experience over the last 2 years.  
 
John works closely alongside myself and talented group of natural resource professional across 
Washington and nationally in our in our Section where we focus our collective effort to improve 
the state of the vast federal lands in Washington and across the West. John’s work, leading our 
Environmental Planning Program, is arguably one of our most challenging jobs due to the 
unprecedented nature of the work.  
 
With a positive attitude and focus on progress through often arduous federal processes under the 
National Environmental Policy Act, John has earned the respect and credibility of his federal 
partners and stakeholders. His staff and peers within the Section enjoy his presence and ability to 
see through complex issues to find solutions that would normally derail project success. Within 
his own program, he has developed a talented and highly professional team, leading through 
humility, grace, and integrity. In addition, his 20-year experience as a veteran of the US Military 
is something I personally have grown from, learning and listening to what he endured. 
 
We are pioneers in our work here, leading the country in how we engage as State Partners 
tackling issues on federal lands.  John’s position is the first of its kind in the nation and due to 
how he engages with compassion, respect, levity, and a hunger for understanding, his impact is 
far beyond our state. This result is demonstrated through the national recognition of his team.   
 
I am confident and without reservation that John will excel in your graduate program at 
Evergreen and recommend him whole-heartedly. He himself will not only benefit from this 
experience, but so will the College having a student of his caliber and depth.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Trevor McConchie 
Federal Lands Assistant Division Manager 
360-688-0321 
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